
Dear Parents and Carers,  

The end of the year is a very busy time as we prepare for our Year 6 to leave us.  

We thought that we would let you know some of the important dates and 

transition activities. 

Monday 1st July  

The school nursing team will be in school to re-cap on the sex education learning 

that was taught in Year 5. 

A small group of selected children will be attending a spelling bee and a maths 

event at Brighouse High School. 

Tuesday 2nd July 

The Head of Year for the new Y7 children attending Brighouse High School will 

visit school at 2pm. 

Wednesday 3rd July 

Open Minds will be in school in the afternoon to deliver a transition workshop. 

Thursday 4th July 

We will hold our school sports day in the morning 9.30am – 11.15am - weather 

permitting. 

Friday 5th July 

This is the transition day for all Calderdale schools.  Y6 will be asked to go 

straight to Brighouse High School.  (Transition day to other high schools may be 

different and you will be made aware of this if it affects your child) 

Monday 8th July 

NSPCC will be in school to deliver workshops. 

Tuesday 9th July 

The children will perform their leaver’s play, The Pirates of the Curry Bean, in 

the afternoon 2-3pm and in the evening 6-7pm.  All children are expected to be 

present for the performance in the evening. 

Wednesday 10th July 

There will be an optional parent’s evening if you have any questions following the 

receipt of your child’s reports and SATs results.   



 

Thursday 11th July 

In the morning, the children will test their outdoor skills as they take part in a 

den building workshop. 

Friday 12th July 

In the morning, all children will attend Brighouse High School for a morning of 

sport.  The children are asked to come into school and will walk together with 

their class teachers.  The event will finish at lunchtime and the children will 

return to school. Children can wear their St Andrew’s PE kit on the day – ONLY 

our PE kit no other sportswear is permitted. 

Wednesday 17th July 

1-2pm Leaver’s assembly at St Martin’s Church. 

Thursday 18th July 

6.30 – 8pm Year 6 Leaver’s party.  We ask that children do not bring their mobile 

phones to the party. 

Friday 19th July 

LS Ten will be in school to deliver skateboarding activities. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all of your support 

throughout your child’s time at St Andrew’s and we wish all the children every 

success for the future. 

Y6 Staff 

 


